
CONSULTATION TO DATE
TIMELINE

•	August 2021: community newsletter

•	May 2022 – Community mailout and Project introduction  

•	May 2022 – Community Information Sessions and Council meetings 

•	July 2022 – Project update and Survey 

•	October 2022 – Stawell Show Sponsorship and Information session 

•	December 2022 – Project Update – EES Referral outcome 

•	Feb 2023 – Council Briefing 

•	March 2023 – Project Update and Survey 

•	June 2023 – Project Update re layout changes 

•	July 2023 – Community Information Sessions 

•	August 2023 – Volunteering with Concongella Landcare 

•	October 2023 – Stawell Show sponsorship  

•	January 2024 – Project Update re layout changes 

•	September 2024 – Council Briefing 

•	September 2024 – Project update and Survey 

•	October 2024 – Stawell Show Sponsorship 

•	February 2025 – Project update 

•	February 2025 - Community Information Sessions 

COMMUNITY FEEDBACK HAS DIRECTLY INFLUENCED THE DESIGN 
OF THE PROJECT, THIS HAS INCLUDED:

•	�Relocation of turbines where possible away from sensitive 
areas.

•	�Removal of Vineyard rd for project access. Smaller local 
roads will no longer be required and all traffic movements 
for deliveries will be from Landsborough Road.

•	�Relocation of BESS facility away from Landsborough Road 
to reduce noise and visual impacts.

Refer to the Summary of Changes poster to find out more.

To stay updated on the Project, scan the 
QR code and sign up for email updates.

SIGN UP FOR EMAIL UPDATES
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